
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 

Dear Parents & Carers,        11th December 2020 

             PGL 2021 

Due to the continuing uncertainty with the COVID-19 pandemic, it has been necessary to postpone the PGL 
trip to the summer term, by which time we will hopefully be back to a more “normal” way of life. 

The trip will now take place during the week of 12th to the 16th July 2020, and PGL have very generously 
given us a further discount of £128 per child, meaning that the price will remain the same. This is a much 
more expensive trip during the summer months, and I’m sure you’ll agree that without this discount, the 
trip would have been unaffordable for many families.  

Another payment schedule will be sent out shortly, spreading the cost of payments over a longer period. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs A Mitchell & Mrs J Soltau 

 


